
 

 

YARS 7 April 2015 Meeting 

 

 

Explorit Science Center 

 

Attending: 

 

Officers: Gary Matteson WA6TQJ, Vice-President Bob Close KK6DUW, Secretary 

Dave Nishikawa KC6YFG, and Treasurer Ben Norman WA6NIK. 

 

Members: Rick Littlefield N6KLB, Jan Overacker, and Bill Ragsdale K6KN. 

 

Guests Present: 

 

Meeting opened at 1935 hrs. by President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ with 

self-introductions all around. 

 

Treasurer Ben Norman WA6NIK reported a bank balance of $5756.49. 

 

New Business: Bill from MVRC for insurance was discussed. In light of 

previous discussions and the proposed merger a motion to pay up to half 

was made by Rick Littlefield N6KLB and Vice-President Bob Close KK6DUW. 

Motion passed. 

 

Old Business: 

YARS and MVRC Workgroup – Next meeting to discuss the merger will be on 

11 April at President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ’s house.  

UCDARC – Nothing new reported by Rick Littlefield N6KLB. 

K6JRB Repeater – Rick Littlefield N6KLB reported that they are still working 

on access after he retires.  

Princess Challenge – President Gary Matteson WA6TQJ reported that it is 

a work in progress. Joel McAllister KK6IQR is working on maps. 

Rick Littlefield N6KLB gave a report on the Cache Creek Ridge Ride and 

preparations for this year’s event.  

Meeting adjourned approximately 2055 hrs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


